
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/4/2022 4:24:03 PM

First name: Karen

Last name: Hildebrand

Organization: 
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Comments: Comment regarding Forest Service project #60950

 

As a resident of the north coast area who is a frequent user of areas within the Forest Service lands, I am writing

to express strong opposition to the project named above. Environmental concerns, including the presence of

several endangered species, the manner is which the forests are managed during this post-fire  period, and how

the management affects the use of the forests by residents and visitors, all need to be of important concern.

 

Thank you for considering my opposition. 


